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To Dr. Flick from Dr. B. G. Long. 
Buffalo, N.Y., 

May 22, 1901. 

Dea.r Doc t or: 

Your favor of the 15th instant to hand and contents noted. I 
presented the rnatter of a convention of ~elegates of the various societies 
in Buffalo this summer to our Board of Directors. 

The question was carefully considered and the conclusion rea.ched 
that i t w·ould be best to try and arrange a section on °prevention of Tuber­
culosis" of the American Public Health Association which meets here in Sep­
tember 1901. We would have the advantage of being a part of a strong, well­
organized body of men both professional and lay. "':h.at do you think of that 
idea? 

Fraternally yours, 

B. G. Long. 

Lawrence F. Flick, M.D. 


